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Washington D.C. --- "With the beginning of a new year, and

the start of the 96th Congress, I want to come back to the people

of southern West Virginia for their comments and suggestion on the

issues that are of importance to our region and State,� said

Fourth District Congressman Nick Rahall, (D�WV).

�Again, Fourth District Towne Hall Meetings in all eight

counties of the District, and Open Office Hours in all four of my.

District Offices will take place over the next two weeks,� Rahall

went on to say.

In Beckley, Open Office hours will take place from lO am to

Noon on Wednesday, January 3, in Rahall&#39;s Beckley District Office

in the Bair Building.

At 7pm on January 3, a Towne Hall Meeting will be held in the

Raleigh County Courthouse in Beckley.

�As in the past, I hope everyone will again use these gatherings

to keep my contact with them, close and personal,� Congressman

Rahall concluded.
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